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Vehicle Noise Mitigation Study Final Report 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
1. That the vehicle noise information be reviewed and updated for the future 311 

Customer Service System (Recommendation 3); 
2. That it pursue stronger legislative and regulatory penalties for street racing, stunt 

driving infractions (Recommendation 14); by advocating to the Minister responsible 
for SGI; 

3. That the Administration implement Option 2 and prioritize based on City Council 
providing a ranking of each recommendation; and 

4. That the Administration add the prioritized recommendations to the options portion 
be presented for 2023 budget consideration. 

 
History 
The Standing Policy Committee on Transportation, at its meeting held on February 7, 
2022, considered a report from the Administration regarding the above. 
 
Your Committee also received a response letter from Minister Don Morgan, SGI, on the 
matter as attached.  
 
Attachment 
February 7, 2022 report of the General Manager, Transportation and Construction. 
Letter from Minister Don Morgan, SGI, dated January 24, 2022. 


